LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
May 27, 2015
TO: Honorable Dan Patrick, Lieutenant Governor, Senate
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1336 by Perry (Relating to the powers and duties, the construction of laws, and the
election dates of certain groundwater conservation districts. ), As Passed 2nd House

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill amends statute pertaining to nine groundwater conservation districts, the Bexar
Metropolitan Water District, and the Edwards Aquifer Authority, relating to their powers and
duties, construction of laws, director election dates, and director terms of office. The bill would
prohibit the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality from creating an additional
groundwater conservation district in a county described in the bill until 2021.

The bill would take effect September 1, 2015.
Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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